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I oppose this tax. We Oregonians have quickly become one of the overall highest tax 

payers in the country. This constant assault from Oregon legislators on the hard 

working Oregonians shrinking budgets has gone too far. If you need more revenue, 

reduce Administrative salaries, stop funding the homeless, stop funding illegals, and 

seriously reduce funding of all state-wide NGOs. At the rate you are going those of us 

who work will flee the state leaving you ONLY with the non-working.  


